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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Richard Holland

Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 11:02 AM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Services Bill Select Committee

Richard & Barbara Holland

Dear Committee,

My wife & | are totally opposed to the changes to the CFA Administration & Procedures proposed by the

present government.

We believe that the object of the proposed changes is purely union power inspired and will promote no
useful improvement in CFA services to Victorian Country People.

In fact we believe there will be substantial detriment including the loss of good will of the present CFA

volunteers.

Yours faithfully,

Richard & Barbara Holland
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